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Circular 056 
 

21 June 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
VOLTANO BILLING AGENTS ON SITE ON WEDNESDAY 26 JUNE 2024: 
 
Please be reminded that our Voltano Accounts manager and one of her billing agents will be on site in 
the Lifestyle Centre on Wednesday 26 June 2024 from 09:00 – 15:00 to assist residents with billing 
queries and to help residents with accessing their invoices and navigating the website. 
 
Should you have queries or need some assistance, please make sure to come down to the Lifestyle 
Centre and speak to the two Voltano ladies on Wednesday. 

 
Kind regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


